
I am writing in support of strengthening Oregon's Sanctuary Law.  It is heartbreaking to think of the immigrants who are scared for 
their future.  They live in fear of their family being torn apart.  This is not what the United States is all about. It is not what Oregon is 
about.  It is time to update Oregon's Sanctuary law and provide more protections for immigrants in our state who provide essential 
work on farms and in other industries and as a result are able to support their families and pay taxes with their earnings.   


